
Issue 14 - 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
I hope this message finds you well.  As we navigate through our lovely Ohio winter weather, 
we want to keep you informed about the possibility of utilizing our Continuity of Learning 
Plan (online learning plan) if the district exceeds five calamity days.  Due to the passage of 
legislation last year, districts must utilize an online learning plan that replaces the use of bliz-
zard bags.  Once the district exhausts the five allotted missed school days, the Continuity of 
Learning Plan will be used for days six, seven and eight if need be.  Any school days missed 
after that will result in days being made up which are defined on our Board adopted calendar.  
To date, the district has utilized two calamity days due to inclement weather.  
 
What are online days? 
 
Online day plans are an alternative to making up hours due to school closures.  Districts may use an online day 
plan to make up the equivalent of up to three school days via online delivery under allowable circumstances. 
 
Continuity of Learning Plan for Tri-Village (online days) 
 
1. The teaching staff will use Google Meets/Google Classroom to provide online instruction to our students. 

a. Students will follow their regular class schedule online by clicking each individual teacher link if war-
ranted.    

           i.  Each teacher will communicate their individual plan with students/parents.  
2.   Attendance will be taken based on completion of assignment (s) and/or participation.  
3.   Our teaching staff will be accessible through their individual link on our district website from                     

7:40 am-3:00 pm. 
4. Students will use their own device and/or a district issued Chromebook for technology access. 

a. Students who do not have access (technology/internet) will be given the assignment upon their return to 
school however, the expectation is that students make every attempt to be present online.  

5.  The district will use our various social media outlets and our one call now information system to inform par-
ents when our Continuity of Learning Plan will be enacted.  

 
We appreciate your continued support, understanding, and most importantly your patience as we navigate this 
modification.  If you have questions, feel free to reach out to our building principals and/or your child’s teacher.   
 
Respectfully, 
 

Josh Sagester  
Superintendent 

Mr. Sagester 
Superintendent 





The girls powerlifting team placed 3rd and the boys placed 4th at the regional powerlifting meet 

at Kenton HS Saturday Jan. 25th. There were 25 Boys Teams and 20 Girls Team represented. 
Girls Individual Results: Isabella Bunting, Zoe Ayette and Deja Leonard placed 3rd in their 

weight classes. Americus Hirsch placed 4th, Elizabeth Jesse and Kaylee Stark placed 6th in 
their weight classes. Boys Individual Results: Hayden Crawford, Shaun Crawford and Cameron 
Kimmel placed 1st in their weight classes. Grant Leonard placed 2nd Charlie Palmer placed 5th 

in their weight classes. Next meet will be Feb. 8th at the Clark Co. Fairgrounds in Springfield. 
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